
Warning 

 
The District has determined that thousands of gallons of 

water from our system have been illegally obtained by 

unknown parties connecting to the District’s flush valves.  

 

Please be advised that such actions constitute felony theft 

and all individuals participating in such crimes will be 

prosecuted by the District to the full extent of the law. 

 

Additionally, please note that the District will provide a 

$500.00 reward for information which leads to a 

conviction of any individuals committing such crimes. 

 

The theft of this water costs everyone who is served by the 

District and is a selfish activity which must be stopped 

immediately before the District has to raise our water 

rates to make up for these thefts. 
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